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PublicService Commission <psc@utah. gov>

Water rates increase
1 message

Andy Boyce <ABoyce@dealersocket. com>
To: "psc@utah. gov" <psc@utah. gov>

Sun, Jul 12, 2020 ati 2:08 PM

I am a draper resident in Valle di Ville community. I think the rates are already too high and I strongly am against any rate
increase, especially in this time of COVID etc.

This is a bad idea just to take and increase.

I say do not increase rates

Sincerely

Andy Boyce

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Andy Boyce
Sr. Manager, Customer Success
DealerSocket, Inc.

P: 949-900-0300 x278
M: 949-702-9294
W: www. dealersocket. com

Support: 888-988-6444 or Chat Now
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